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Baby Emus Hatched!!
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Three new Emu chicks hatched this month at the ranch
They are beautifully striped and growing fast. George,= g\
Judy and Elroy eat greens, chick starter and coarse grit. - 44
They really love their greens. %
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New Camp Store aka The Trading Post
The new Trading post is going to be amazing. All the walls are up and the roof is on.
A wrap around porch will allow campers to hang out and eat their snacks in the shade
or wait out of the rain for their turn in the store. We are having fun ordering really
cool stuff for the store and designing care packs that parents can purchase for their
campers. We will keep you posted and up to date on how to order care packs.

Wallaby Whisperer

Mary, the animal caretaker
1S communicating with

: = Joey one of the wallabies
&4 that was hand-raised here
* at the Ranch in 2002.
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More Kids!

The softest little baby
goats were born to
Midnight and Misty.
Midnight’s babies are
being bottle raised and
will be ready to play
with our campers this
summer.

If you are planning on coming to camp this summer please check our availability.

Space is limited and several sections are|full and are no longer available.
Call the office at 573-458-2125 if you have any questions.
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